
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter No.5 

 20th December 2022 

 

Dear parents, 

 

At the end of the year, let me, on behalf of the entire 

bilingual team, thank you for your cooperation and 

support in all school and extracurricular events, for your 

inventiveness in preparing class activities in the form of 

your talks with pupils, organizing trips…  

You also contribute a lot to the relaxed atmosphere at 

school. 

 

On behalf of my colleagues and myself, I wish you  

a peaceful and happy Christmas and a successful and 

joyful start of the New Year. 

 

On behalf of the entire bilingual team 

Táňa Bahnerová 

 

In the ‘Upcoming Events’ section, you will again find current 

information for the last days before the Christmas Holidays and for 

the first month of 2023. 

 

Please note that on Thursday, December 22 the classes finish 

earlier: 

 

1st bilingual stage at 11.40 (followed by the care centre) 

2nd bilingual stage at 12.35 (after the cinema performance) 

 

The return to school after the holidays is on January 3. 

 

 

Nice winter holidays.   
 

Upcoming   Events: 

22nd December - 

Christmas ‘parties’ in 

the first stage classes, 

the second stage pupils 

– cinema performance                   

 22nd December -  

the first stage bilingual 

classes - Christmas 

Assembly 

6th  January - 

Epiphany – classroom 

activities 

commemorating the 

holiday 

10th January - 7.E1, 

7.E 2. – Puppet Theatre 

Ostrava  

17th January- the 2nd 

teachers’ quarterly 

meeting, the 1st term 

assessment 

27th January – 

Assembly for the 1st 

stage bilingual classes  

31st January- school 

reports for the 1st term  

           

In January - class 

rounds of singing and 

recitation 

competitions                              

DECEMBER 23 - JANUARY 2 

CHRISTMAS 
HOLIDAYS  

FEBRUARY 2 

 HEADMASTER’S 
HOLIDAY 

FEBRUARY 3 

HALF TERM 
HOLIDAY 



 


